
 

 

 

 

 

 

                            
                                      
 

  

SUMMIT COUNTY HOMEOWNERS AND LANDLORDS CAN APPLY  
FOR GRANT MONEY TO REHAB LEAD-BASED PAINT HAZARDS  

IN HOMES BUILT BEFORE 1978. 
 

Lead-based paint hazards are parts of the house covered with lead paint such as windows,  
doors, porches, wood siding, and other painted parts of the house.   
 

You May Be Able to Get Help from the Program if You Meet ALL the Guidelines: 
 

 Your house was built before 1978 and has lead paint. 

 Your house is located in Summit County. 

 You have kids under the age of 6 or are expecting a baby; or, you take care of kids 

 under the age of 6 in your home. 

 Your income or tenant’s income must not be more than the income guidelines. 

   1  PERSON      $40,500    5  PEOPLE       $62,500 

   2  PEOPLE       $46,300    6  PEOPLE       $67,150 

   3  PEOPLE       $52,100    7  PEOPLE       $71,750 

   4  PEOPLE       $57,850    8  PEOPLE       $76,400 

    
Income Guidelines are subject to change. 

You May Apply for the Program by: 

 Calling Summit County Public Health to request a grant application at 330.926.5600; or, 

print an application and list of required documents found at www.scphoh.org  

 Mailing, emailing, or delivering the grant application with requested documents to: 

Summit County Public Health – Lead Program 

1867 West Market Street, Bldg. C 
Akron, Ohio 44313 
 
EMAIL:  lead@schd.org 

  

Do You Have Questions about the Grant?     

Call Summit County Public Health at 330-926-5600 
 
 

                                               
                   

This program is made possible by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
 
“Summit County Public Health complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.” 
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Lead paint was used in homes until 
1978.  More than 38 million homes may still 
contain lead paint. 

Worn down lead paint puts lead paint 
chips and lead dust where children may come 
in contact and become lead-poisoned. 

DIY home projects with tear-down, 
sanding, or power-washing can cause lead 
exposure. 
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